

July 16, 2014

Paul V. Sheridan 22357 Columbia Street Dearborn, MI 48124 Via email to <a href="mailto:pvs6@Cornell.edu">pvs6@Cornell.edu</a> and ordinary U.S. Mail

James A. Lowe\*
Mark L. Wakefield
Gregory S. Scott
Ryan H. Fisher
Meghan P. Connolly
Michael H. Jagunic

of counsel: Claudia R. Eklund

RE: Geneva Massie, et al., v. Chrysler Group, LLC, et al.

Dear Paul:

I just wanted to take a minute to express my appreciation to you for helping us in the above-captioned matter. There is no question in my mind that our disclosing you as an expert witness had an impact. Chrysler knows full well what you bring to the table regarding its resistance to providing occupant safety in foreseeable collisions, even in the face of your making your concerns in that regard well known to management.

I hope to have the opportunity to work with you again on a future case. In the meantime, while we did not get very far into the case because it was in everyone's best interest to reach an early resolution, I sincerely appreciate your assistance and cooperation. Best regards.

Yours very truly,

James A. Lowe ilowe@lewm.com

JAL:pd





